
Central Spryfield Elementary SAC 

Meeting Minutes  

Monday, January 25, 2021 

Supporting Student Success 

Literacy Goal:  To improve student achievement in writing with a focus on idea development 
and organization. 

Math Goal: To Improve student achievement in partitioning and representing, and it’s 
application to operations. 

 

Attendees: Sherry Fraser (Chair), Dan Gilfoy, Oliver Jupp, Beth Drummond, Dan Ellingsen, Pat Wells, 
David Kehoe, Michelle Quigley, Annmarie Isnor 

Agenda: Approved (Motion by David, seconded by Sherry) 

Meeting Minutes from last meeting: Approved (Motion by Dan E., seconded by Sherry) 

Business arising from the meeting minutes:  

 - Pizza at Lunch: Off and running. This round Started Feb. 10, will end March 24th. 

 - Purchase of Diversity Books for Classroom Library: Our Librarian, Ms. Nickel was able to 
provide a list of Diversity Books for classrooms to develop their classroom wishlist.  

Administration report was shared. Highlights: School staff supported 3 families with holiday gifts, 20 
turkeys were donated and raffled off, staff held a school pancake breakfast in January, 40 new 
chromebooks were delivered to the school, teachers have been purchasing math manipulatives and 
culturally relevant teaching materials through book bureau, February is registration month and African 
Heritage Month, this years heritage day is Edward Francis Arab day.  

Student success plan was reviewed. We will continue to gather evidence and support students 

New Business: 

- Back to School Plan: We continued to discuss schooling during a pandemic, particularly all three 
options in the back to school plan (Plan A, B, C), and the accessibility of technology for all families. Dan E. 
enquired about a possible cheat sheet for Google Classroom. Dan G. will check 



- Sending of SAC funds: Was noted among staff the need for more chromebooks. Moved by Davis, 
seconded by Beth, that $4500.00 of SAC funds go towards the purchase of additional chromebooks. 
Motion carried. 

- Defibrillator: Annmarie asked whether we have one at Central Spryfield. We don’t. She is checking into 
the possibility of getting one.. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:48 pm. Next Meeting: Monday, February 22, 2021. 


